
 

Tomahawk School . . . . “The Grass is Greener Here” 

 

 
June 23, 2016 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

One of our parents, Mrs. Petterson, has graciously volunteered to create the 2015/2016 
edition of the Tomahawk yearbook. She is working diligently to have the book 
completed and ready for pick up in September.  
 
The yearbook will feature Early Education, Kindergarten and Grades 1-9 students 
highlighting field trips, cultural events, classroom activities, Grade 9 Trip and so much 
more. The yearbook promises to capture many treasured memories. Cost of each book 
is $20.00 per copy. If you would like a copy of the 2015/2016 yearbook, please complete 
the order form below and return it to the office with full payment by June 27th. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Mrs. Nicholson & Mrs. Gruber 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

2015-2016 Yearbook Order Form 
 

Student’s Name  
Grade  

Number of yearbooks   

Total Cost: $20.00 each  $ 

Payment (please circle)   Cheque                          Cash 

Parent’s Signature  

Phone Number  
 

Please make cheques payable to Parkland School Division. Please hand in completed 
order forms to Mrs. Gruber in the office by June 27, 2016. Thank you. 
 

 

Tomahawk School 
Principal: Mrs. Christa Nicholson 
Box 250, 6119 Township Rd. 512 

Tomahawk, Alberta – T0E 2H0 
Phone: 780.339.3935 

Fax: 780.339.2121 
 


